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Comments
 

The Human Resources Committee notes that the proposed Race Discrimination (Jersey) Law clearly identifies the
requirement for three part-time posts in order to implement the proposals. At the same time, the report states that the part-
time secretarial and Process Officer posts will be a shared resource with the Employment and Social Security Committee. It
is unclear from the information provided whether these are existing resources or whether additional manpower will be
required. If the States approve the proposition, the Committee will interpret that decision as support for any additional public
sector manpower which cannot be found from within existing resources.


